S. J, HIGGINS, CITY ATTORNEY OFFICE OF

ARTHUR F. H. WRIGHT, DEPUTY ; CITY ATTORNEY
C. G. SELLECK, DEPUTY CITY HALL
F. MCCLENEGHAN, DEPUTY

SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA
J. W. WILLIAMS, CONSULTING ENGINEER e

October 26, 1922,

Mr. T. N. Faulconer,
Executive Secretary,

Board of Park Commissioners,
San Diego, California.

Dear Sir:

Herewith I am trensmitting copy of letter received by me
today from lr. J. W. Wilson, concerning sewer system for the
Torrey Pines Lodge, now under construction. Will you kindly
investigate this matter, and inform me as to the situation with
respect to the sewage disposal of Torrey Pines Lodge, and as to
whether or not there has been any contract entered into with

Mr. J. W. Wilson, so far as this sewage disposal is concerned.

Yours very truly,
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City Attorney.

SJH/S



